
From: Philpott, Katie <KatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov>
To: 'Mike Campbell' <mikecampbell2014@gmail.com>
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> 

Date: 12/19/2014 10:07:55 AM
Subject: Workers' Compensation Commission

Mike,

It was great to meet you and your wife last night at the Governor's Mansion! I hope that you both had a great time 
and were able to visit with the Governor and friends.

I've CC'ed our Director of Legislative Affairs, Katherine Veldran, who will assist you with the Senate confirmation 
process. Katherine's office number is 803.734.5124.

Thank you for your service and I look forward to working with you more as we move forward!

Have a wonderful Christmas,

Katie R. Philpott
Director of Boards and Commissions 
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley 
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201
803.734.5086 (office)
803.201.3423 (cell)

mailto:Philpott,%20Katie%20%3CKatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov%3E
mailto:mikecampbell2014@gmail.com
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

